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5th January 2021 

Dear Parents,  

 

Thank you for your patience and understanding with the swift changes this week. We 

have yet to receive government guidance on the expectations for provision in the 

coming weeks. In order to allow parents to plan we have made the decision to offer 

emergency childcare only for the rest of this week. I am meeting with Norfolk Heads 

this evening, and hope to gain a clearer view of the picture moving forward. I will share 

with you soon as possible.  

 

Childcare provision will be available from 8.30 – 3pm, only send children in when you 

need care in order to limit the number of children in school. School packed lunches will 

be available to order or children can bring their own lunch.  

 

Please email head@yaxham.norfolk.sch.uk with your requirements for this week.  

Yours sincerely,  

Jennie Müller  

Headteacher  
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